
ORDER NO. 07-188

ENTERED 05/15/07

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UI 263

In the Matter of

AGATE WATER COMPANY

Application for an affiliated interest contract
between the company and Fred Schilling.

)
)
) ORDER
)
)
)

DISPOSITION: APPLICATION APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS

On March 21, 2007, Agate Water Company, Inc. (Agate or company) filed an
application with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) pursuant to
ORS 757.015, 757.495 and OAR 860-036-0730, requesting approval of an affiliated interest
compensation agreement between the company and Fred Schilling. Mr. Schilling’s affiliation
arises from his ownership of the company. A description of the filing and its procedural
history, as well as several comments filed by customers of Agate, is contained in the Staff
Report, attached as Appendix A and incorporated by reference.

Based on a review of the application and the Commission’s records, the
Commission finds that the application satisfies applicable statutes and administrative rules.
At its public meeting on May 8, 2007, the Commission adopted Staff’s recommendation.

OPINION

Affiliation

An affiliated interest relationship exists under ORS 757.015.

Applicable Law

ORS 757.495 requires a public utility to seek approval of contracts with
affiliated interests within 90 days after execution of the contract.

ORS 757.495(3) requires the Commission to approve the contract if the
Commission finds that the contract is fair and reasonable and not contrary to the public
interest. However, the Commission need not determine the reasonableness of all the
financial aspects of the contract for ratemaking purposes. The Commission will examine that
issue in the pending ratemaking proceeding, docket UW 119.


















































